
2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 
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• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

Form Search 
Committee

Develop  
Leadership  
Transition  
Plan, Timeline 
& Budget

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

Outreach &
Cultivation

Screening 
Interviews

Search  
Extended  
August 21st -
Position Open 
Until Filled

Semifinal
Interviews

Select Finalists

Check
References

Staff Chemistry
Check with 
Finalists

Full BOD
Interviews
Finalists

Identify  
Needed
Leadership  
Supports

Offer & 
Negotiation

BOD & ED 
Develop Working
Arrangements

First Year 
Success  
Indicators Set

Plan the First
100 Days &
Listening Tour

Strategic 
Communications
Plan

New ED
Public 
Annoucement

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

DECEMBER -DECEMBER -
JANUARYJANUARY

FEBRUARYFEBRUARY  MARCH - MARCH -
OCTOBEROCTOBER

OCTOBER - OCTOBER - 
NOVEMBERNOVEMBER

 NOVEMBER -  NOVEMBER - 
DECEMBERDECEMBER

= Member Engagement

Develop
Leadership
Profile

Interim ED
Creates 
Transition
Memo

Assess 
Environmental
Trends

Launch 
meetings
with BOD,
Search
Committee
& Staff

Assess Org.
Strengths &
Weaknesses

Where We Are Now

Job
Announcment

BOD Chair
Sends 
Announcement

Original  
Application 
Deadline: July 
13th

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

2020 Executive Director Transition

PREPARE THE SEARCHTAKE STOCK HIRING ONBOARDING

As of March 29, 2019, 
Kathy Moore has left 
her position as the 
Executive Director; we 
thank her for her 
service and dedication 
to the Partnership.

The Partnership 
remains in a strong 
programmatic and 
financial state.

The Transition Team, 
comprised of board 
and staff, has been 
tasked to oversee a 
smooth and successful 
transition process.

The Transition Team 
has added these 
additional Board 
Members to further 
support the transition 
process: Misti 
Clark-Holt, Melissa 
Luke, Rebecca 
Nussbaum, and 
Rabeya Sen (Board 
President). 

The Transition Team is 
meeting on a regular 
basis to ensure the 
leadership transition 
moves forward as 
smoothly as possible. 

• 

• 

• 

The Partnership has 
entered into contract 
with the search firm 
Third Sector to assist 
with the recruitment 
of an Interim 
Executive Director.

The Transition Team 
has created a matrix 
by which to rank and 
review the candidates.

Third Sector has 
provided the 
Transition Team with 
several qualified 
candidates. 

The Transition Team is 
actively interviewing 
candidates for the 
Interim ED role. 

The Partnership is 
working to have a 
qualified Interim ED in 
place as quickly as 
possible.

The Partnership will 
continue to provide 
updated 
communication on the 
hiring process.  

• 

• 

No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• No new information 
to share at this time.

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•


